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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 05th November 2021 
Dear All, 
 
I do hope you all saw the email sent out on Thursday which informed you of a number of chicken pox cases we have 
had in school (I am told a number of other settings are in the same situation). Please do be vigilant and, if your child 
is showing and symptoms, follow the advice which was sent out with the email. 
 
Lovely to see so many of you at the Parent Consultations this week. Also, thanks for all of you who took the time to 
complete the Parent Feedback Form. The responses where overwhelmingly positive with the vast majority of people 
opting for the ‘strongly positive’ response for all of the statements’ (we had no ‘strongly negative’ responses). Whilst 
this is humbling, we are always looking to improve and do take note of all opinions, comments and suggestions. I will 
publish the results of the survey in the next week or so. Meanwhile, just one of the 80 feedback forms had all of 
‘strongly negative’ comments.  
 
Class Celebration Worships 
I am delighted to confirm the timings of our Celebration Worships which are taking place next week: 
 
Diamond Class: Wednesday 10th November at 3–3.30pm 
Topaz Class: Thursday 11th November at 3-3.30pm 
 
All parents are invited to these special celebrations as the children will be showcasing their learning. It will be their 
first opportunity to perform in front of the whole school and an audience of family & friends, so these are very 
special events. The celebrations for next week are as follows: 
 
Sapphire Class: Wednesday 17th November at 3-3.30pm 
Ruby Class: Thursday 18th November at 3-3.30pm  
 
ASSA EVENT PLANNING MEETING 
ASSA are holding a planning meeting for our ‘BIG’ event on June 11th 2021 for which we have booked The Wurzels on 
this coming Monday (8th November) at 3:30pm. If you are able to help organise this event, please do come along. 
Children of attendees can stay in school and play whilst the meeting is happening. 
 
ANIMAL ACTION GROUP 
Our school Animal Action Group have put a collection pot in each classroom. They have asked that if any pupil has 
any spare small change that they bring it in and put it in the pot. This money will be used by the Animal Action Group 
to sponsor endangered species or to support mistreated animals. 
 
PARKING 
I have been told by some of our neighbours that, particularly at pick up time or for school events, that cars have 
been parked in places that could cause danger to other motorists / cyclists. I know that parking here can be 
challenging, however, please do mindful of other people. Many thanks. 
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SAFEGUARDING 
Please see the attached sheet about our school’s safeguarding contacts. 
 
PRIVATE FOSTERING 
Just for information, a private fostering arrangement is one that is made privately (without the involvement of a 
local authority) for the care of a child under the age of 16 years (under 18, if disabled) by someone other than a 
parent or close relative, in their own home, with the intention that it should last for 28 days or more. Each party 
involved in the private fostering arrangement has a legal duty to inform the relevant local authority at least six 
weeks before the arrangement is due to start. Not to do so is a criminal offence. 
 
 
Have a lovely half term, Keep safe. 
 
 
Nigel Roberts 
 
 
 


